
 

 

Weekly Update 
 

This week we hosted performances for Year 1 and 2 on the Grenville Site and Year 5 on the Cornwallis Site. It was  
lovely to see so many of you supporting your children. Thank you so much for attending and helping us to celebrate the 

end of this first term. Thank you to Friends of Henry Hinde who provided refreshments and have run the Five Days of 
Christmas each night on the Cornwallis playground.  

 
Miss Crowther also took a group of the choir to go and sing to residents at a local care home. When Miss Crowther first 
announced this she had 89 children attend a lunchtime rehearsal! It is fantastic to see so many children wanting to give 

back to our local community. A huge thank you to Miss Crowther for arranging and organising this opportunity. 
 

This term we have carried on with our pledge to you to ensure that you have more accurate information about your 
child’s current attainment and what they need to work on next to attain ‘Age-Related Expectations’ for their year 

group. Mrs. Mann has led on this and has spent many long hours training staff and then pulling together all the data to 
share with you.  

 
As a team we want to wish you all a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! 

May you enjoy the time you have with your wonderful children and we look forward to seeing you in 2025! 
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 Every week we want to celebrate some of the amazing achievements of our pupils. 
School  
Rules 

 
1. Be safe 
 
2.  Be kind and  
 respectful 
 
3.  Be ready 

School  
Values 

 
Kindness 

 
Courage 

 
Loyalty 

 Star of the Week 

 3 Maple Alex 

3 Oak Musa 

4 Cherry Isla and Ewan 

4 Willow Isabella 

5 Birch Kylah 

5 Rowan Ella and Emil 

6 Pine Emily 

6 Ash Errin 

Equipping Children for a World of Possibilities 



 

 

Date Grenville Site 
Infant 

Cornwallis Site 
Junior 

Both 

Monday 23rd  
December to  

Monday 6th January 
2025 

  Christmas Holidays 

Monday 6th January   INSET DAY 

Wednesday 15th 
January 

Year 2 parents 
deadline for applications 

for junior places 
  

Thursday 1st May Closed for Polling Station   

Calling all Year 2 Parents 
 

The application window for securing your 
child’s Year 3 place is now open. Even if you 
are selecting Henry Hinde Junior School, you 

must still put in an application. 
The deadline is 15th January. 

 
https://www.warwickshire.gov.uk/

homepage/421/applying-for-a-primary-
school-place 

Polling Station 
 

On Thursday 1st May the Grenville Site Only will 
be closed for elections as it will be used as a  

Polling Station. Children in Reception, Year 1 and 
Year 2 will not  be able to attend school on that 

day. 
 

The Cornwallis Site will remain open for  
Year 3, 4, 5 and 6. 

 



 

 


